
State of New Mexico 
ENERGY, MINERALS and NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 'DRUG FREE 

January 17, 1995 

Chevron U.S.A. Production Company 
P. O. Box 1150 
Midland, Texas 79702 

Attention: Dave Rittersbacher 

Administrative Order NSL-3467 

Dear Mr. Rittersbacher: 

Reference is made to your application dated October 5, 1994 for a non-standard oil well location 
for your Lentini "1" Federal Well No. 15 to be drilled 1000 feet from the North line and 1125 
feet from the West line (Lot 4/Unit D) of Section 1, Township 23 South, Range 28 East, 
NMPM, East Herradura Bend-Delaware Pool, Eddy County, New Mexico. 

Said well to be dedicated to the existing standard 39.51-acre oil spacing and proration unit 
comprising Lot 4 (the NW/4 NW/4 equivalent) of said Section 1 which is currently dedicated 
to the Lentini "1" Federal Well No. 1 (API No. 30-015-27533), located at a standard oil well 
location 500 feet from the North line and 400 feet from the West line of said Section 1. 

By the authority granted me under the provisions of General Rule 104.F(1) the above-described 
unorthodox well location is hereby approved. 

US Bureau of Land Management - Carlsbad 


